GOVERNMENT OF SIKKIM
DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL
TASHILING SECRETARIAT
GANGTOK-737101

No.; 365/GEN/DO Dated; 17/03/2020

NOTICE

In view of rapid spread of the COVID-19 (Corona virus) in the country, the State
Government vide Notification No.14/Home/2020 dated: 16.03.2020 has already issued

precautionary measures for the safety of the State for strict compliance.

The responsibility of staying safe and respecting the safety of others is the need

of the hour.

The general public and government employees are therefore requested to Kindly
restrict their visit to the Department of Personnel for queries regarding their

files/applications unless the matter is of utmost urgency.

All queries may be emailed to dop.grievance@gmail.com. Efforts will be made to

furnish the reply within 48 hours.
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